SPALDING COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT
SPECIAL MEETING CANCELLATION

At the September 15, 2023 Regular Board Meeting, it was requested to continue the meeting
at a Special Meeting to be held on September 22, 2023 at 5:00 pm in order to have the
required time to post Ordinance #8 — An Ordinance Pertaining To The District’s Annual Sewer
Fees, Revising Ordinance #4, Article 5.05.030 for public review.

Because the ordinance cannot be amended at a Special Meeting, the Special Meeting has
been cancelled, and Ordinance #8 will be acted upon at the October 20, 2023 Regular Board
Meeting.

CANCELLED
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE SPALDING BOARD OF DIRECTORS
SEPTEMBER 22, 2023 AT 5:00 PM



